
From: gregjenniebrown@comcast.net

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: Bridge

Date: Thursday, June 26, 2008 9:36:07 PM

Attachments:

I am writing to express support for a new I-5 bridge.  The current crossing is 
obsolete and desperately needs to be replaced.
 
Although I support a new highway bridge, I do not support light rail as part of the 
project under any circumstances.
 
- Greg Brown -
 
Washougal
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